
 
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
September 1, 2004 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Brad Moffett at 7:02 p.m. 
Secretary Cheryl Baugh read the August minutes and they were approved as read. 
Jim Mueller was absent.  Treasurer’s report was not available. 

 
 

Old Business 
 
Lorin Wamsley called Ray Gardner and thanked him for the great cooperation of his staff 

at Willamette Pass.  They in turn, invited us back for 2005.  We will ask for more 
breakfast choices next year. 

Several club members attended a recent Portland event that was very wet, but still fun. 
Club members also visited the Redmond event and the Medford event.   

Kevin Braunger checked with our contact for last years Fast Grass site, but it’s not 
available this year.   
 

New Business 
 
The club purchased a gas powered blower for course cleanup. 
Events 7 and 8 will be co-chaired by Jim and Bonnie Mueller and Bill and Cheryl Baugh. 
Sponsors, Mueller, Yuva, and Osterman CPA’s, donated a copier to the club. 
The need for shelves in the timing trailer and an electric heater for the registration trailer 

were discussed. 
Brad Moffett volunteered his Datsun 210 for the IROC vehicle.  Pat Ezard will 

administer the IROC event again this year. 
Lorin Wamsley brought up the need for new graphics on both club trailers.  A motion 

was made by Pat Ezard and seconded by Jim Mueller.  It will be discussed at the 
next meeting. 

Lorin Wamsley stated a vehicle with the club sticker was sited racing down Chambers 
Street.  We need to put a note in the flyer regarding this. 

The next flyer party is scheduled for September 30th at 5:30 p.m. at Jim Mueller’s office.  
The banquet information will be included. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:59 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted by Cheryl Baugh, Secretary    
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